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Cityof HOBART

MEMORANDUM: LORD MAYOR

DEPUTY LORD MAYOR
ELECTED MEMBERS

BIKE PARKING

Meeting: City Infrastructure Committee Meeting date: 29 June 2022

Raised by: Lord Mayor Reynolds

Question:

Can the Director provide an overview of what new bike parking facilities have been
established during the life of this Council?

Response:

The previous Council election was held in 2018, and since that time the Council has
undertaken the following:

Undertaken further upgrades in the Salamanca precinct which have included
additional bicycle parking facilities in various locations;

Completed the Lenah Valley Retail precinct upgrade which included bicycle
parking facilities in various locations;

Completed the first stage of the New Town Retail precinct upgrade which
included bicycle parking facilities ;

Undertaken two major installations of “pole vault” style bicycle parking facilities
across the Hobart CBD area;

Installed numerous stand-alone bicycle hoops for bicycle parking at a range of
locations across the CBD area;

Installed secure bicycle parking boxes with power outlets for charging e-
bicycles in the Argyle Street carpark;

Refurbished the secure bicycle parking cage in the Argyle Street carpark, with
provision for e-bike charging ;

Installed secure bicycle parking boxes adjacent to the Theatre Royal / UTAS
Hedburg complex;

Installed secure bicycle parking boxes in the Hobart Central car park;



- Mapped bicycle parking facilities and provided information on the City of
Hobart website with a more user friendly web page with bicycle parking
information currently in development for publishing later in 2022; and

- It should also be noted that many major developments which have occurred in
Hobart during the life of this Council have also provided resident or worker
bicycle parking and associated facilities. Developments such as Parliament
Square, the UTAS PBSA1 and The Commons housing development (as a
range of examples) have provided significant bicycle parking and associated
end of trip facilities.

As signatory to this report, | certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local
Government Act 1993, | hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report.

Katy Cooper
DIRECTOR CITY FUTURES
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